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MALENY CHESS CLUB 
REVIVED

Following a meeting to gauge com-
munity interest, the Maleny Chess 
Club has been reformed.  

Maleny Grove has very kindly pro-
vided its Clubhouse as a venue and 
the fi rst meeting of the chess club 
will be held on Tuesday 21 August 
2012, commencing at midday and 
going through to 5.00pm.     Tea & 
coff ee will be available.     Meetings 
will be held weekly.      Chess sets 
will be provided.

All are welcome (including school 
children) regardless of ability!  
Playing this ancient game provides 
an opportunity to keep the mind 
active in a convivial and friendly 
atmosphere.

Maleny Grove is at 9 Palm Street, 
Maleny.

For further information contact 
Alan Harrington (5494 4634), John 
McCarthy ( jm050035@bigpond.
net.au) or Kaye Smyth (kaye_
Smyth@LiveLifeVillages.com.au 

As a trial, the Club is starting chess 
for school students at the Maleny 
Library on Mondays from 3.30pm.  
Chess teachers will be available as 
will chess sets.

To contact your
local Sunshine Coast 
Council Councillor

Jenny McKay
Phone:   5441 8043

Mobile   0409 450 726
http://www.jennymckay.com.au

Email:
jenny.mckay@sunshinecoast

.qld.gov.au

Ken Barker from the Range Croquet Club in 
Maleny returned from the Hervey Bay Advanced 
Handicap Tournament as overall winner in Division 
3, having defeated Wayne Lusk (Point Lookout 
Maryborough) 12 – 6, Eileen Ward (Toowoomba) 
14 – 13 and Kath Harrison (Toowoomba) 18 – 11.

Returning, he lost in a club game to Gail Denver and Sarah Widin 9 – 2. 

Other club games resulted in John McCarthy and Nick Cram downing 
Kath Smith and Michael Hepburn 26 – 17, and John and Nick continuing 
their good form against Vince Carbery, Sarah and Ken to win 26 – 21.

It was good to see our club president and main driving force Vince back 
on the lawn after an indisposition.

For information, ring Vince Carbery (5494 2193) or Priscilla Vickers 
(5494 3555).

Range Croquet Club
Maleny Results

Maleny Hospital Auxiliary to benefi t from 
Seniors week celebration at Maleny Grove

Maleny Grove is celebrate Seniors Week in style with a High Tea  at the 
village Clubhouse on Tuesday 21st August at 10.30am.      A step back in 
time to the days of  white tablecloths, fi ne china and fi ne food  is the order 
of the day in support of Maleny Hospital Auxiliary. 

The cost is $10.     There will be a display of vintage cars plus a guest speak-
er from the Blackall Range Horseless Carriage Club,  raffl  es and a chance to 
go into the lucky draw for a copy of  Downton Abbey Season 1 DVD.

Bookings are essential and can be made by calling Jacqueline at Maleny 
Grove, 9 Palm Street Maleny  on 5499 9299.

Maleny RFB   A.G.M.
The Maleny & District Rural Fire Brigade
Annual General Meeting is to be held at
Tranquil Park on Tuesday 28th August

commencing at 7p.m.
If you can assist this community group please 

go along to this meeting.
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Maleny  Girls love a Challenge!
On Sunday 5 August, four of 
Maleny’s junior netball teams took 
part in the annual Caloundra Club 
Carnival, along with about 80 other 
teams.

The carnival included clubs from 
the weekly Caloundra competition, 
other parts of the Sunshine Coast, 
and as far away as Caboolture and 
Gympie. 

The Maleny girls played hard, and 
there were some excellent games.    
Each team played fi ve 
games of 16 min-
utes duration, so the 
games were short and 
sweet.

When the fi nal game 
was played, and the 
scores were tallied, 
B52s and Sonics came 
4th in their respective 
divisions, and Sky-
hawks ended up in 5th place.

Congratulations to the Bombers 
who attained 3rd in their competi-
tion.
It was great to see the girls sup-

porting each other; cheering and 
forming ‘guards of honour’.

Thanks to all those parents and 
coaches who brought the girls 
along (and got up so early).     At 
least we were rewarded with beau-
tiful weather.

Thanks also to Helen Woolls, Car-
nival Convenor, who did a great 
job of organising things both prior 
to and on the day.   Natasha took 
heaps of photos – well done. 

Special thanks to Alan, Arion, Bernie 
and Evie for umpiring.    Umpiring 
requires a lot of concentration, and 
the girls did a great job as they 
were kept very busy with umpiring 
and then playing their own games.

Local Member of 
Parliament available 
to help community 

groups!
Community Groups can make 
appointments to see their lo-
cal member Andrew Powell, 
MP Member for Glass House;  
(Minister for Environment and 
Heritage Protection).
Now located at

Suite 4, 70 Maple Street,
Maleny.  4552

Phone  07 5435 2013
Fax:  07 5435 2165
www.andrewpowell.com.au 


